Edward Peake C of E (VC) Middle School

Headteacher: Miss Z J Linington Potton Road, Biggleswade, Bedfordshire. SG18 0EJ

Tel: 01767 314562

E-mail: info@edwardpeake.beds.sch.uk Web: http://www.edwardpeake.beds.sch.uk



04 May 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

SATs Breakfast Club

As you are aware, Edward Peake runs a Breakfast Club which is open daily to all pupils. For SATs week 9-12 May 2022, all Year 6 pupils are invited to attend the breakfast club to enjoy a balanced breakfast with their peers and engage in some activities to ready themselves for the day ahead. Mr Dell and Mrs Rodgers will also be on hand for any advice and support your child may require.

Breakfast Club will be open from 7.30am - 8.30am and all pupils attending will be asked to make their way to the canopy area where they will be collected.

There will be no cost for Year 6 pupils to attend Breakfast Club for the SATs week. So that we

may prepare, can we please ask you to complete the Google form on the link below:-

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mr K Dell Year Leader for Year 6





